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AUG 161985

Docket No. 50-461

I Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. F. A. Spangenberg
P. O. Box 687
Clinton, IL 61727

Dear Mr. Spangenberg:

This letter requests Illinois Power Company to provide a copy of the "Clinton
Power Station, Unit 1, Physical Protection Plan for Special Nuclear Material"
to the Clinton NRC Resident Inspector Office. This information is required
to support inspection of your activities concerning receipt and storage of new
fuel. The information requested is classified as 10 CFR 2.790 " Safeguards"
information and will be controlled by the resident inspectors as such.

Should you require any additional'information concerning this request, please
contact Mr. T. P. Gwynn of my staff at the Clinton Resident Office. The
requested information is required prior to your receipt of new fuel.

Sincerely,

50rlsihal sID.*.cd by.R. F. Usrnick"

R. F. Warnick, Chief
Projects Branch I

cc: DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIOS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
Gary N. Wright, Manager

Nuclear Facility Safety
Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance
Allen Samelson, Assistant

Attorney General,
|'Environmental Control Division

H. S. Taylor, Quality Assurance
Division
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